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Nippon Paint Holdings provides aid for Australian Bushfire damage relief   

 

Nippon Paint Holdings Co., Ltd. (NPHD) extends its heartfelt sympathy to those affected 

by the ongoing extreme bushfires in Australia. 

To support local relief efforts, NPHD will donate 100,000 Australian dollars through 

Australian Red Cross Disaster Relief and Recovery, in addition to the 100,000 Australian 

dollars already donated by DuluxGroup Limited (Dulux), its Group company in 

Australia. Dulux will further match up the amount donated by its employees up to 

100,000 Australian dollars to the same organization. 

NPHD Group sincerely hopes for the soonest possible normalization of the situation and 

recovery of the affected areas. 

 


